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NEWS RELEASE 
April 20, 2011 

Sego Percussion Drilling Extends Zone 150 metres West 
 
Sego Resources Inc. reports that the fire assay results from the final 12 holes of the recent percussion drill program have 
been received.  The grid drilling was over a gossan cap and a titan 24 IP anomaly (2km x 250m) known as the Cuba Zone.  
The following results are from the west end of the grid and indicate a new mineralized zone upslope from the Regal Zone 
at the west edge of the drilling. Elevated gold results have been located in highly altered rock, percussion drill hole 34 is 
located approximately 150 metres west of percussion drill hole 9 (see news release April 5, 2011). 
 
Geological cross-sections are being prepared and a multi-year permit application will be submitted to enable the company 
to conduct exploration without breaks for permit changes. 
 
For tables showing results for each hole and a location map please visit our website www.segoresources.com 
 
Highlights of the Percussion Drill Holes (PDH) include: 

 PDH 26: 38 – 42 metres 0.14% Copper, 0.056 grams/tonne Gold.  Bottom of hole 42 metres. 
 PDH 28: 14 – 28 metres 0.15% Copper, 0.261 grams/tonne Gold. 

               40 – 44 metres 0.16% Copper, 0.769 grams/tonne Gold. Bottom of hole 50 metres. 
 PDH 31: 32 – 42 metres 0.21% Copper, 0.121 grams/tonne Gold. Bottom of hole 42 metres 
 PDH 34: 24 – 48 metres 0.22% Copper, 0.144 grams/tonne Gold, includes 30 – 36 metres 0.38% Copper, 0.234 

grams/tonne Gold, and, 30 – 32 metres 0.52% Copper, 0.238 grams/tonne Gold.  Bottom of hole 48 metres. 
  
 
Sego Resources Inc.’s sole project is the Miner Mountain Project, a Copper Gold Porphyry project near Princeton, B.C., 
15 kilometres north of Copper Mountain Mining Corporation’s former copper producer, which closed in 1996.  Copper 
Mountain Mining Corporation is planning to restart full production in June 2011.  The Miner Mountain Project is 
situated within the Traditional Territory of the Upper Similkameen Indian Band, with whom Sego has a Comprehensive 
Memorandum of Understanding.   

This News Release was reviewed and approved by Chris Sampson, P.Eng.  A Qualified Person under NI 43 -101. 
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